THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS

LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC

Dear Friend:

I'm wondering if you've happened to hear the University A Cappella Choir sing this year. In this hand-picked group of eighty young singers from various schools in the University, we feel we have a glorious choir.

Monday evening, April 20th, in Hoch Auditorium, they are singing a program of numbers that I know will surprise and delight you.

This is a special invitation to you from the director and the members of the choir that you reserve an hour on Monday evening for a program of singing I don't believe you'll soon forget.

We promise you a treat. Please come and bring your friends. There is no admission fee.

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Swarthout Director

DMS:f

April 13, 1942